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ROUTE 33 (GREENLAND ROAD) RAILROAD  
BRIDGE & APPROACHES PROJECT 

ON NOVEMBER 8, 2007 
 
Portsmouth, NH – The Department of Public Works will be holding a public informational meeting 
concerning the Route 33 B&M Railroad Bridge Replacement Project on November 8, 2007.   
 
The project includes the reconstruction of the B&M Railroad Bridge and the roadway on Route 33 
(Greenland Road) from Borthwick Avenue to Griffin Road.  This project will also include traffic 
calming and landscaping.  The plans for this project will be advertised in December. 
 
The informational meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m. at City Hall in Conference Room A on the first 
floor.   
 
Residents are encouraged to attend and participate in the meeting.  
 

 
 


